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Unsure about genetic 
testing and factor level 
testing in haemophilia 
and how it works in 
women and girls?

Haemophilia Foundation 
Australia has published a 
new education resource, 
Haemophilia testing  
in women and girls:  
a guide to answer  
these questions simply 
and clearly. 

The resource is aimed at women, girls and parents of girls 
and uses relatable stories, infographics and diagrams to 
tackle some complex information in an accessible way.

How does a woman or girl know if she is  
affected by haemophilia?

•	 What are genetic and factor level tests?	

•	 Who should have these tests and when?

•	 How is haemophilia passed on in a family –  
and what if there is no family history?

•	 Why do some women and girls have bleeding 
symptoms or haemophilia and others do not?

HFA developed the education resource in collaboration 
with women and parents in the Australian community, 
Haemophilia Treatment Centres and genetics and legal 
experts. We would like to thank everyone involved for 
their advice and creative ideas!

HOW CAN YOU ACCESS THE RESOURCE?

Visit the HFA website page: 
https://tinyurl.com/haemophilia-testing-simple

•	 Download the entire resource

•	 Read it online magazine-style (ISSUU)

•	 Download specific sections, eg genetic testing 
and counselling.

Look out for the web page version – coming soon!
To request print copies (free)

•	 email HFA at: hfaust@haemophilia.org.au  

•	 or call 0398857800. 
We invite you to take a look at the resource - and 
pass it onto anyone you think would find it helpful.

New simple haemophilia 
testing guide

12pm onwards,  
Saturday 25 August 2023
ACMI Federation Square,  
Melbourne

10-16 year olds

Run by ACMI staff with  
HFA staff in attandance.       
(Parents and Guardians welcome too!)

Perfect for creative kids! Have fun meeting others, 
help us bust myths about bleeding disorders and 
learn how to animate.

This workshop will coincide with the HFA Conference. If their 
parent/guardian is attending the conference, kids are welcome 
to come for the day - we will have an activity in the morning.

To express interest or find out more contact  
Natashia Coco:  ncoco@haemophilia.org.au

 
Animations will be 
showcased during 
Bleeding Disorders 
Awareness Month

FREE  Mythbusting Animation Workshop at ACMI




